
From: Schimsa, Rebecca
To: Soura, Christian <ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov>

Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>
Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Stirling, Bryan <BryanStirling@gov.sc.gov>

CC: Patel, Swati <SwatiPatel@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 3/26/2013 4:11:25 PM

Subject: FOIA - Medicaid

This is not a request for staff correspondence – this is only a request for the Governor’s correspondence:
 
Please estimate the number of emails/letters/correspondence that you may have received or written on the 
Governor’s behalf from January 1, 2013 to March 11, 2013 regarding Medicaid expansion.  This includes incoming and 
outgoing.
 
 
Please email me the estimated number, and let me know if you have any questions.
 
Thanks.
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Staff Attorney & Commerce Liaison
O:  (803) 734-6068 |  C:  (803) 429-4561
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